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GOOD CLINICAL PRACTICE WORKSHOP SERIES  

 

Surviving a Research Audit 
The Food and Drug Administration (FDA) conducts clinical investigator 
inspections to determine whether clinical studies are being conducted in 
compliance with applicable requirements. These investigations can be held with 
or without prior notice, therefore an investigator should always be prepared for 
an audit.  

This workshop will provide an overview of what the FDA is looking for during an 
investigator audit.  

This series is free and open to all students, fellows, faculty, and staff at UB and 
the Buffalo Translational Consortium. 
 

 

DATE: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 

TIME: 4:00 – 5:30 PM  

PLATFORM: Online via Zoom 

REGISTER NOW: 

https://buffalo.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJErfuiprD8sH9wFllFO1c1XWMDHj6fb

OwhU 

For more information, contact cmp9@buffalo.edu or (716) 844-9282. 

 

 

 
 

This program is supported by the National Center for Advancing Translational Sciences of the National Institutes of Health un der Award Number UL1TR001412 to the 

University at Buffalo. The content is solely the responsibility of the authors and does not necessarily represent the official views of the NIH.  

Richard J. Karalus, Ph 
Director of Research Compliance 
Office of Research Compliance 
University at Buffalo 

https://buffalo.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJErfuiprD8sH9wFllFO1c1XWMDHj6fbOwhU
https://buffalo.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJErfuiprD8sH9wFllFO1c1XWMDHj6fbOwhU
mailto:cmp9@buffalo.edu

